
REQUEST FOR RESOLUTION 
 

The Columbus Airport Commission (the “Commission”) has applied for a grant pursuant 

to the Airport Improvement Program to assist with the Airport’s runway reconstruction.  

The funds from the proposed grant will be used to assist in the runway’s reconstruction. 

The FAA has agreed to fund ninety percent (90%) of all allowable costs. The remaining ten percent 

(10%) will be paid by the Commission and the Georgia Department of Transportation with the 

Commission being responsible for 6.63% of such share and the Georgia Department of 

Transportation being responsible for 3.37%. 

 

This resolution and explanation prepared by: 

Alston E. Auten, Esq. 

Morgan & Auten, P.C. 

Attorneys for Columbus Airport Commission 

Post Office Box 2056 

Columbus, Georgia 31902 

 

 


